
From: Denise Shane <dmvshane@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 7:07 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Shingle Hill

To Whom it May Concern,

PLEASE reject the Shingle Hill Project.  Let’s come up with alternatives that fit in with our community!

D Shane

Blynman Cir




